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Year 4 Times Tables Check 

In June, our Year 4s will be completing the Times Tables Check. From this year, administering the test is 

a statutory requirement and will happen between June 6th and June 24th. It is an online, individual check. 

We will be doing lots of prep with your child to make them as fluent and confident in their times tables as 

possible, but we would really appreciate you complimenting our work in school, by doing some bits at home. 

Here are a list of great resources you can use with your child online at home:  

 https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-Check - this is 

used in class as it is the same layout as the Times Tables Check 

 https://learnyourtables.uk/  

 https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button  

 https://www.tutorhunt.com/tutor-bot/ 

Year 4 Multiplication Practice Packs 

Last week, we sent home some wonderful resources 

home with your child that can be used for the 

Times Tables Check. 

Here is what is in your child’s pack:  

 Times Tables Practice Book  

 Pencil  

 Dry wipe board to write multiplication and 

division facts on  

 A times tables bookmark  

 Whiteboard pen  

 Times Tables spinner game 

 

World Maths Day, 2022! 

On Wednesday 23rd March, it is World Maths Day!  

We will be celebrating Maths across all year groups by looking at 

famous mathematicians, practising our times tables, playing some 

fun games and seeing how many times we use maths in our day to 

day life.  

 Times Tables RockStars! 

Times Tables RockStars is a fantastic resource you can use at home with your child to practice times 

tables. Please ask your child’s teacher for your child’s log in details if you do not have it. 

 https://ttrockstars.com/  
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A HUGE thank you!  

Thank you to all of our wonderful Year 4 

parents who came to our meeting about the 

Year 4 Times Tables Check. We appreciate you 

taking the time to come and see us about what 

we are doing in Year 4 to help your children 

become confident in their times tables.  

We hope you are finding the resource packs 

useful and we are sure we will see some amazing 

results in June ☺  

Maskedmatician 

Every week, one member of staff from our school will be giving us maths related clues about themselves. 

It is the job of the children to answer the questions using their mathematical skills to figure out who is  

behind the math. Here is week 4. Can you figure out who it is?   


